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So much is wasted which need not be. With the passage of SB 1596, we can more 

easily repair our devices and reduce the prodigious electronic waste stream. More 

often than not, a simple repair can get a device working again. Help Oregonians save 

their hard-earned money. Thank you for your consideration. 


